
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0051
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 10:36:39 AM

-- Name --
Peter Jones

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Raising is unnecessary, it will create extreme hardship on low income, families and seniors on fixed incomes,
especially when our economy is so bad they are already making huge profits, and if they need more money, they
should cut the pay of the senior management, including the president and CEOs of the company stop gouging the
people 
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